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By Electronic Submission

Dear Sir/Madam

A428 Black Cat to Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement Scheme (TR010044)
Examining Authority’s Written Questions and requests for information (WQ3)
Response for and on behalf of National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc and National Grid 
Gas Plc

I write on behalf of our clients, National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc (NGET) and National Grid 
Gas Plc (NGG) in respect of the above matter.  

The Examining Authority’s Third Written Questions and requests for information (WQ3) were issued
on 22 December 2021.  We note that there were no questions specifically directed at either NGET or 
NGG.  However, there were questions addressed to ‘statutory undertakers’ at Q3.5.2.1.  Please find 
attached NGET’s and NGG’s response to these questions accordingly. 

Many thanks

Sincerely yours

Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner
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